
During the past month, 

the guys have been busy 

readying the community 

for Spring and Summer. 

The carpets in the 

Lounge have been 

shampooed … the Pool 

furniture is being 

cleaned and readied … 

winter equipment is 

being changed over 

from snow removal 

to grass cutting. 

Spring Changeover 

Mary McCloskey 

Brings in the New 

Year!! 
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A special 

Welcome to our 

latest homeowner 

Linda Jo Lewis in 

Unit 502! 

Snow? Wind? Bring it on!... 
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Snow? Wind? Bring it on! 

Are you tired of writing checks to Edgewater 

every month?? 

There is a very simple solution: Contact your bank and have your HOA payment 

withdrawn automatically and sent directly to the office. More and more owners 

are using this method. It is quick and easy and avoids accidentally forgetting to 

make a payment. Have them send your payment to: Edgewater Condominium 

Association, 1911 Edgewater Drive, Westfield, NY 14787 the first of each month. 
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Can and Bottle Drive March 21 
On March 21st from 9-Noon, 

the Westfield Academy and 

Central School Middle School 

Student Government is holding 

a can and bottle drive. Just bag 

your cans and bottles and drive 

to the bus loop in front of the 

school and someone will be 

there to unload your car. 

Don’t have a car or the time? 

leave them with one of our 

maintenance workers and we’ll 

take the load up! 

E D G E W A T E R C O M U N I T Y  N E W S L E T T E R  

 

BOARD OF MANAGERS 

 

Lee Davies, President 

(716) 720-2649 

captdavies@yahoo.com 

 

Colleen McCarthy, 1st Vice President 

(770) 289-5840 

mcbourne32@gmail.com 

 

Kimberly Alonge, 2nd Vice President 

(716) 753-0453 

68elvis@gmail.com 

 

Lee Jette, Treasurer 

(540) 550-7806 

phoneman22644@gmail.com 

 

Janet Greene, Secretary 

(716) 581-3875 

greeneacres808@hotmail.com 

All cardboard boxes need to be 

broken down as flat as possible 

so they don’t consume space. 

Coming Soon … 

Edgewater’s own 

FaceBook account 

mailto:captdavies@yahoo.com
mailto:mcbourne32@gmail.com
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Pet Waste and Cigarette Butts 
Please be kind and considerate when you walk your pet, or smoke cigarettes and clean up 

and pick up after yourself. No one wants to see unsightly pet mess or cigarette butts 

strewn haphazardly throughout our community. This is YOUR responsibility. Own it! 

“Feel that Fire” 

“Ring of Fire” 

“Standing Outside the Fire” 

“There’s a Fire in the Night” 

“Light My Fire” 

“Midnight Fire” 

What do all of the song titles have in 

common? 

Stay tuned as we get closer to spring 

and find out … 
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Don’t throw those Cans and Bottles away!! 

Rather than dispose of bottles and cans that can be returned for the 5 cent deposit you paid, 

please leave them in the blue barrel beside the recyclable dumpster. The maintenance crew 

will take the cans to the local store and have lunch on your generosity! 

Community Service ... 

Are you interested in helping our our 

little community? There are always 

ways to do so, but right now we 

need volunteers to help with Beautification and Recreation and Social Activities. Contact a 

Board member and submit your name! 



Residents have asked for guidance on adequate insurance coverage for their condominium unit. While we can’t provide 

specific figures, here’s the recommendation of our association’s carrier. Please review these figures with your personal 

insurance agent to determine what coverage is best for you.  

QUESTIONS? 


